MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS

MAURITIUS
04 June 2018

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No 39 of 2018

E/148/3/01

From : Secretary for Public Service

To : Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments
Code of Ethics for Public Officers

The Code of Ethics for Public Officers was revised in 2016 and distributed to all
Ministries/Departments.

o, Of late, this Ministry has been receiving requests from Ministries/Departments for
additional copies of the booklet on the Code of Ethics for Public Officers. To ascertain that this
Ministry produces an adequate number of the document and that there is no wastage, Supervising
Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments are invited to inform this Ministry of the number of
additional copies that they need.

-

3. Your request should reach the Administrative Reforms Division of this Ministry, Level
10, SICOM Building 2. Port Louis at latest by 22 June 2018. The Code of Ethics for Public
Officers is also available, in soft copy. on this Ministry’s website at

hitp://civilservice. govmu.org.

4. I seize this opportunity to remind that Public Officers should exercise their duties and
functions with the highest degree of professionalism and ethical conduct. I make an appeal to
my colleagues to carry out continuous sensitisation in their respective organisations on the
importance for Public Officers to adhere to the Code of Ethics.

o I thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

S. K Pather
Secretary for Public Service

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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